
Township of Thetford 
Public Hearing 

2016-2017 Proposed Thetford Township Budget 
Board of Trustees 

March 14, 2016 
6:00 P.M. 

 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by the Board of Trustees. 
There was a moment of silence in observance of all military past and present. 
The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kerr at 6:00 p.m. 
Members Present:  Supervisor Kerr, Clerk Pennington, Treasurer Ayotte, Trustee 
Cousineau, Trustee Stevens, Trustee Congdon, Trustee Gunnels  
Member Absent: None  
 
Motion by Trustee Congdon, supported by Trustee Cousineau to open the public 
hearing at 6:12 p.m. All in favor. Motion Passed. 
 
There was some discussion from the residents. 
 
Motion by Trustee Congdon, supported by Trustee Gunnels to close the public hearing 
at 6:23 p.m.  All in favor. Motion Passed 
 

Board Member Comments:   
 
Various comments were given by the board members. 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:29 p.m 
 
 
 
Leanne Pennington, Clerk 
Thetford Township 
 


